

October 22, 2019

Mr Kaze A. Onguene Founder & CEO BRAINCITIES 21 Boulevard Haussmann 75009 Paris France

Antonio Neri President and CEO

antonio.neri@hpe.com +1 650-258-7500 Office Dear Mr. Onguene,

Thank you for attending the Digital Life Garage (DLG) dinner in Dubai earlier this month.

As I could not attend in person, I wanted to convey how much this project means to me and the company at large. The DLG lies at the centre of our desire to bring accelerated innovation to the UAE, supporting the goals set out in the country's Vision 2021 Agenda.

As John Schultz told you over dinner, we have made significant progress over the last months. At this year's GITEX, we were proud to showcase the first use-case in collaboration with the Dubai Department of Naturalisation and Residency Dubai (DNRD) and American University in the Emirates (AUE) to realize the passenger wallet and the role it will play in easing the immigration process when entering the country. This is only the start, but a good example of what we can achieve together.

Rebecca Wright will carry forward our work on the DLG. She will be in touch shortly to discuss the future of our exciting partnership. She can be reached on rebecca.wright@hpe.com and +971 50 260 1039.

Yours sincerely,

6280 America Center Drive San Jose, CA 95002 USA